
 
 
TO:   UASTP Project Occupants 
 

FROM:  Jacobs as Contract Operator 
 

DATE:  October 24, 2024 
 

RE:        Operations Advisory – Cross Spine Highspeed Roll-up    
 

Please be advised, beginning at 3:00pm, Thursday, October 24th through Friday, 
October 25th, 2024, the Cross Spine highspeed roll-up doors will be locked in an 
open position, until 4:00pm. Please exercise caution when traveling in this area.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your under-
standing as we perform this essential maintenance. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Desiree Mata at Occu-
pantServices@uastp.com. 
 

Stay Informed: 
 

For the latest updates on operational advisories, please visit our website at 
www.uastp.com. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

http://www.uastp.com/

